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	Children and Young People’s Department

Julia Hassall 

Director 
Hamilton Building, 

Conway Street, 

Birkenhead, 

Wirral 

CH41 4FD



	
	To Parents/Carers of Young People who have Statements of Special Educational Needs.
	Date
	13th October, 2014

	
	

	My ref
	DS4603/AMP

	Service
	PO (Assessment & Statements – Secondary)

	Tel
	0151-666 4526
	Please ask for
	 Mrs. D. Stewart
	

	Fax
	0151-666 4338

	Email
	debbiestewart@wirral.gov.uk


Dear Parent/Carer,

Transitional Arrangements from Statements of Special Educational Needs to Educational Health and Care Plans (EHCP’s)
The Local Authority plans to use the newly established transfer review meeting as the means by which children transfer to the new EHCP system.
The Transfer Review meeting will replace the annual review meeting for children and young people in Year 6.  Their Statements will be transferred to the EHC Plan.  In preparation for transfer to secondary school a representative from the Local Authority is required to attend the transfer review meeting.  This will be either the EHCP Co-ordinator or the school’s Educational Psychologist.
Schools will be required to set dates for all Year 6 annual reviews no later than 19th December, 2014.
Independent information, advice and support related to special educational needs is available to parents and young people and can be accessed from Wirral’s Local Offer which is available at www.localofferwirral.org.
You may wish to contact the Wirral SEND Partnership Information Advice and Support Service which provides impartial advice and information to children and young people with special educational needs and their parents.  You can contact them on 0151 522 7990; email: contact@wired.me.uk; website www.wired.me.uk.  

In addition parents may at any point during the procedure decide that they would like the help or support of an Independent Parental Supporter.  This service is provided by Barnado’s North West whose contact details are ISS@PSS.org.uk.
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If you wish to discuss the contact of this letter please contact Mrs. D. Stewart – EHCP Co-ordinator on 0151 666 4526.
Yours sincerely,
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Julia Hassall


Director of Children’s Services
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